
 

 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 10th June 2021  
 
Ref: Building temperature resolved 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am writing to thank you for your patience as we have worked to bring the building 
temperature at Langley Walk under control. 
 
At the start of the week we identified a problem with the air circulation system, causing 
high temperatures and unpleasant working conditions for students and staff in school. 
The system has now been fully repaired and I am pleased to say the temperature in 
the building is now at a comfortable level. As such, we will return to a normal school 
day from tomorrow, Friday 11 June. 
 
I have been very impressed with the maturity shown by students, throughout this week. 
I hope the disruption has not caused you inconvenience.  
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R. Bakewell 
Head of School 
City Academy 
  
 


